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June Newsletter 
Thank you for inviting us into your inbox 

  

Happening 
THIS MONTH 

 

Child language lab

Child language lab 

 We Want to Hear from You!  We’re 
inviting families to take a few minutes 
to complete a short 5-question survey, 
which will remain open until Friday, 
June 6, 2025. Your insights help us 
better understand your experiences 
and support our ongoing efforts to 
improve programs and services for 
children and families.  
 
You may click on the 
link:  https://forms.office.com/r/QHmG
Tkfc1i or scan the QR code attached.  

 
Thank you for your time and for being 
a valued part of our early years’ 
community.  

 
StrongStart 

Closures 

 
Summer closure from 

Monday June 23rd to the fall 

 

As we wrap up the school year, we extend our gratitude to the educators who 
have so passionately welcomed children into the world of play. Their 
dedication to nurturing curiosity, wonder, and joy lays the foundation for 
lifelong learning. Thank you for seeing the unique gifts each child brings and 
for creating the spaces—indoors and out—where those gifts can shine. 
To the parents and caregivers, thank you for embracing the power of play and 
the brilliance of your children. Thank you for stepping into the classroom with 
your time, creativity, and love—through art, light exploration, and stories. 
And thank you for joining children in muddy puddles, sunny or shaded 
forests, and for trusting the magic that unfolds when children lead with 
imagination. 
Looking forward to spending a month of play with you!  
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